
 

 

1 July 2022 

Western Power’s fifth access arrangement review 

Consultation 

The Economic Regulation Authority has published additional information received from Western 
Power on its proposed network tariffs.  The additional information includes an indicative price list for 
the 2023/24 year. 

The ERA published Western Power’s proposed revisions on 1 February 2022 and an issues paper 
was published on 4 March 2022.  The ERA also held a public forum on 25 March 2022. 

The ERA expects to publish a draft decision on Western Power’s proposed revisions in September 
2022. 

Invitation for submissions 

The ERA invites interested parties to make submissions on the additional information provided by 
Western Power on its proposed network tariffs.  

Submissions close 4:00 pm (WST) Tuesday, 26 July 2022. 

Submissions should be lodged online using the form on our website 
www.erawa.com.au/consultation. 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Elizabeth Walters 
Ph: 08 6557 7958 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Danielle Asarpota 
Ph: 08 6557 7923 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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